
Class 5 Newsletter 

                  Summer Term – 5/07/19 

This Week... 
This week has been another busy week in school despite Year 6 missing 
a full day when they visited their new high schools!  We have had 
Enterprise where we raised approximately £300 for an end of year treat, 
an athletics competition and our whole school sports day.  As well as 
this we have been solving puzzles and problems in Maths and thinking 
about the question, ‘What is Faith?’ in R.E.  

Next Week... 
Next week our rehearsals 

for our end of year 
production will be getting 

fully underway!  The 
children will also be 

painting scenery for the 
play. 

Miss Morris   

 

Important Dates 
 OPEN DOOR - Wednesday 3.20pm until 3.40pm.  Please feel free to visit our classroom and ask 

any questions you may have. 
 Tuesday 9th July – SATs results returned to school 
 Sunday 14th July – Leavers’ Service in Church – 9:30am @ St. Christopher’s.  We hope to see 

you there to celebrate your child’s time at Lea Endowed! CHILDREN WHO ATTEND MAY 
COME TO SCHOOL IN THEIR OWN CLOTHES ON MONDAY (15th) 

 Tuesday 16th July – End of Year Reports out to Parents.  
 Thursday 18th July @ 6pm Year 6 End of Year Production 
 Monday 22nd July @ 9:15am Year 6 Leavers’ Service 
 Monday 22nd July – End of Year Disco – 6pm – 7:30pm (more information to follow) 
 Tuesday 23rd July @ 2pm School Closes for Summer 

 
Thank-yous! 

 
  Thank you so much for all your help and support with the Enterprise Summer Fair!   

I am sure you will agree that the afternoon was a great success. We raised approximately 
£300 after all our outgoings and we will be donating £50 to charity (charity to be 
decided).  The children are currently discussing what to spend their hard earned cash on! 
 

 Thank you to everyone who came to support Year 6 at athletics on Wednesday and to all 
parents who were able to attend Sports’ Day this week; both events were fantastic.  Year 
6 behaved faultlessly on Thursday afternoon for Sports’ Day – they set a real example to 
the younger children.  Well done Year 6!  
 

     
Special News! 

 
 

Curriculum & Christian Value (Courage) Awards –  
Oliver & Lilly-Mae 

 


